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                               Meeting minutes
                      SAB, 18.November 2011

Participants of the meeting:

1. Kristina Davidovic, contact person for SIGMUS, SAB

2. Vladimir Smudja, student SAB

3. Ranko Stojanovic, president of SAB

4. Ivan Sasic, student UBG

5. Milos Zeljkovic, vice-president of SPUB, UBG

6. Milan Krstic, student vice rector UBG

7. Marko Pavlovic, student UBG

8. Milica Filajdic, student UBG

9. Dusan Aleksic, student UKG

10.  Nikola Tomovic, student UKG

11. Nikola Ivkovic, student UKG

12.  Ivana Simovic, student MU

13.  Misa Zivic, president of SKONUS

14.  Marjan Pantic,  student SKASSS
15.  Mario Spasic, student SKASSS

16.  Nebojsa Andrejivic, student SKASSS

17.  Danilo Ceman, UNS

18.  Andreja  Dinic, UNS

19.  Fikret Halilovic, student DUNP

20.  Mersad Licina, student DUNP

21.  Milos Nesic, student UNI

22.  Milos Uzelac, student SAB
23.  Lazar Draskovic, student SAB

24.  Aleksic Nemanja, student SAB

25.  Milovan Kalezic, student SAB

26.  Stefan Perisic, student US

27.  Nina Volasevic, student US


This meeting was organized in the line with wp3. It was the second meeting related to the issues of introducing Standards for student representatives and enhancing the transparency of student parliaments’ work through creating web presentations. 


After the first meeting late in may, and many e-mail corresponds among all the members of wp3 working group, this meeting was organized in order to present final work of this working group and to suggest further steps, before introducing final document to student population at Zlatibor National Conference in December.


During the meeting Vladimir Smudja presented all 30 pages of Standards for student representatives and leaders. All participants of the meeting went page by page in order not to miss any error, so that final document would be a proper one. In addition to Standards, SAB representatives also introduced Guidelines for Student representative a document that would be given to every student who steps to the leading position. 


Another issue of the meeting related to 3.2. activity (Developing on-line visibility of student parliaments through creating web portals). All participants of the meeting discussed about finished websites of student’s parliaments and those yet to be finished. 

Meeting started at 16h and ended a little after 19h






Kristina Davidovic,





Contact person for SIGMUS, SAB
